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Dear Friends: 

In 2020, Grenville Baker Boys & Girls Club celebrated its 70th Anniversary, a 
milestone that we had intended to mark with in-person celebrations with friends. 
Of course, 2020 had something quite different in store for all of us. 

Our Club has always prided itself on its ability to adapt to the needs of the  
children in our community and the demands of the world we live in. What 
began in 1950 as a place to discourage kids from playing on the train tracks 
through athletics has evolved into a dynamic and full-service youth organization. These days,our Club 
provides 1,200 kids between the ages of 5 and 18 with afterschool child care, academic support,  
nutrition, programs in the arts and sciences, College Prep, community service, and a variety of sports 
and athletics opportunities.

Given our history of being able to proactively address the shifting priorities and circumstances of kids 
over the years, we were uniquely prepared to meet the unforeseen challenges of 2020. Indeed, when 
the pandemic took hold in March, 2020, our staff was able to pivot quickly to ensure that our kids 
stayed on track with their scholastic, emotional, and physical needs. Within days of the regional  
shutdown, our Club staff had devised creative and fun ways to stay meaningfully connected to our 
young members to help them feel supported and cope with the sea of uncertainty before them. 

To this end, we posted motivational messages on social media, we “Zoomed,” we texted, we called, we 
brought pizzas, and organized drive-by parades. We even personally delivered food to families facing 
food insecurity and partnered with other local organizations to establish a local food bank (NOSH) to 
help the community at large. At every turn, we let our kids and their families know that the Club was a 
place that they could count on. No matter what.

As we look back on one of the most difficult years in our collective history, I’m both  
delighted and humbled to say that Grenville Baker Boys & Girls Club demonstrated 
flexibility, creativity, and compassion. 

Of course, our capacity to meet the moment was only thanks to the generosity of resources and spirit 
of friends and supporters, like you. We were also incredibly grateful to many of our foundation and 
corporate funders that provided emergency COVID funding. (Please see page 9 for a full listing, under 
Friends in Need are Friends Indeed!) 

Thank you for all you do for our kids, our community, and our Club.

Sincerely,

Ramon Reyes
Executive Director

From The Executive Director



Spring
As schools and offices closed and we all found  
ourselves in “lockdown,” our Club staff channeled 
their enthusiasm and creativity to ensure that no 
child felt isolated. 

During the Spring, our K-5 members were greeted 
each morning with a motivational message by Ms. 
Michelle.  For kids of all ages, we “Zoomed” to 
provide remote daily Homework Help and a Virtual 
Power Hour, as well as a series of virtual learning 
experiences. We also created a “GBBGC at Home 
YouTube Channel” (https://bit.ly/3aH0EOg) to keep 
kids engaged through our regular Spring programs, 
including SMART Girls, Passport to Manhood, Mad 
Scientists, Coding, and Photography. 

We also provided emotional support and connec-
tivity to kids and parents, alike. For our parents, we 
hosted chats in Spanish and English to address their 
questions and concerns. For our teens who expe-
rienced a great deal of stress and anxiety during 
this time, our staff stayed in close communication by 
telephone, text, and video chats. Plus, we didn’t miss 
a beat with our Keystone Club, Money Matters, and 
College Prep programing. 

The younger children also found ways to support 
one another. Nearly 40 children participated in 
a virtual art contest with the theme “What advice 
would you give to someone to be safe, happy and 
healthy during quarantine?” 

Scan the QR Code  
to view our gallery of entries



Summer 
Prior to the pandemic, our Club had relocated our 
kids to three local community-based sites to  
accommodate our construction and renovation  
project taking place at our main Clubhouse.  This 
temporary relocation turned out to work in our favor 
for the rest of 2020. 

Indeed when weather turned warmer, we had  
ideal locations at which to offer a season of fun with 
built-in social distancing.  For seven weeks over the 
summer, 45 children of essential workers enjoyed 
fun with friends and staff, explored the arts and 
sciences under the shade of a tree, and explored the 
natural wonders of our community.  

Teens also enjoyed a change of routine. Our “City 
Club” was creatively transformed to the “Out of the 
City Club,” and our young adults went on a number 
of outdoor adventures with Teen Program Director 
Stephanie Urio.  These outings included a trip to 
Block Island; a boat and fishing for the first time;  
a cultural experience at the Nassau County Art  
Museum; and a variety of hikes along nature trails 
and the Long Island Sound.



By Autumn, remote and hybrid learning turned 
routine and kids were eager to see one another.  
Still operating out of our satellite locations, our staff 
continued to employ creativity to modify familiar  
activities that preserved time-honored traditions, 
while adhering to new health and safety standards.  
Our annual Spook Alley became a “Spooky Bus” 
where our teens handed out candy and goody bags 
to our costumed younger members, one at a time.  

For many of our members, the pandemic provided  
a deeper perspective on the need that exists within 
our community. This point of view cast greater  
importance on our annual Thanksgiving Dinner. For 
health and safety reasons, we were unable to offer 
an open buffet, but that didn’t stop our generous 
donors, volunteers, and staff. In fact, this group 
was more determined than ever to help.  The 2020 
Thanksgiving Dinner was in the form of homemade 
“take out” for 200 families. In addition, generous 
donors put together 71 Thanksgiving baskets.

Fall



It wouldn’t be holiday time without the Club’s  
annual Operation Santa initiative! On the heels of 
a wonderful Thanksgiving effort, our Club pivoted 
once again to ensure that disadvantaged kids in our 
community had an extra special year-end holiday. 
Operation Santa, where volunteers fulfill children’s 
wish lists, is one of our most cherished traditions in 
spreading love, joy, and warmth. Our volunteers 
were more excited than ever to help those in need  
at the end of a difficult year. In 2020, Club and  
community volunteers adopted 85 children  
and families! 

At the same time, our Club carried on its own  
tradition of securing support for its Annual Fund.  
As you may know, the annual fund is our most  
important and flexible resource, as it allows us to 
meet the needs of our kids and families, no matter 
what comes our way.  If 2020 taught us anything, it 
was that the world is unpredictable and flexibility is 
key to our ability to help others. Thanks to the  
generosity of donors, we were able to meet our  
annual fund goals. 

Winter



YOUTH OF THE YEAR 2020 - JIMMY MEJIA

Thankfully, by September we were able to gather with 
friends in an outdoor setting for our Annual Alumni 
& Friends Golf Outing. Although we had a modified 
format, our sponsors and golfers were thrilled for the 
chance to gather safely outdoors for a day of golf in 
support of the Club. We are so grateful for the  
generosity of our sponsors!

Alumni & Friends Golf Outing

Since 1947, the Youth of the Year competition has been Boys & Girls Clubs of 
America’s premier recognition program, celebrating the extraordinary  
achievements of our teens. In 2020, as part of the program of our Mission  
Fundraiser & Virtual Gala, Grenville Baker Boys & Girls Club recognized Jimmy 
Mejia as our Youth of the Year! 

Jimmy joined our Club when he was in the first grade and stayed all the way 
through to his senior year in high school. Over the years, the Club, our staff,  
and his family have been proud of Jimmy’s many achievements, sports abilities, 
dedication to community service, creativity, and determination. In June 2020,  

Jimmy graduated Locust Valley High School and was accepted to Ithaca College to pursue a degree in  
filmmaking.  Notably, Jimmy is the first in his family to go to college. He credits the Club and of course, 
his family, for helping make his dream to pursue higher education come true!

Mission Fundraiser & Virtual Gala
At the outset of 2020, Grenville Baker Boys & Girls Club was busy laying plans for a year of celebrations 
to mark our 70th anniversary. We fully intended to gather with friends and donors to thank them for their 
support. While we were saddened to have to forgo these joyful moments together, we found an even 
deeper connection around the mission of the Club. 

In June in lieu of our Dinner Dance, our Club hosted a Mission Fundraiser & Virtual Gala. For this 
“event,” we asked our would-be diners and dancers to support the mission of the Club through donations 
in honor of our key program areas, including Homework Help, Afterschool Snacks, College Prep, Science 
Technology Engineering Arts and Math (STEAM) programs, Safety, and Membership. Our fundraising 
efforts also included an online auction and raffle. Finally and in keeping with tradition, we took time to 
recognize our Youth of the Year, Jimmy Mejia, and induct John Campbell, Gina and Anthony Core, and 
Bonnie and Arne Arnesen into our Hall of Fame for their dedicated service and support of the Club. 

Through these efforts and thanks to the wonderful generosity of our members, supporters and friends,  
we raised critical funds needed to support our kids!  So while there was no live party to speak of,  
we certainly had reason to celebrate.



Grenville Baker Boys & Girls Club Hall of Fame honors donors, alumni, and volunteers whose personal 
sacrifices and community service exemplify the Club’s mission. Each honoree, through their commitment 
and service, has helped lay the foundation to create the Club as we know it today.

Hall Of Fame

Like so many nonprofit organizations that rely on funding to make the “magic” happen, Grenville Baker Boys & 
Girls Club faced many challenges throughout 2020. At a time when our members and community needed us most, 
we also relied more heavily on the generosity of our donors as other sources of Club revenue were limited.  

We are so grateful to the generosity of the following funders, who supported the Club with emergency 
COVID-19-related funding, giving us greater flexibility! THANK YOU!

Angela and Scott Jaggar Foundation
Anonymous

Banfield Pet Hospital
Bank of America

Bayville Elementary Parent Council 
Bayville Fire Company 

Bayville-Centre Island Republican Club 

Boys & Girls Clubs of America
Charles Schwab Foundation

Dunkin’ Donuts Joy In Childhood Foundation
Frederic R. Coudert Foundation

Home Depot
Long Island Community Foundation

The Heart of Neiman Marcus
NY Community Bank Foundation

NYS Alliance of Boys & Girls Clubs
Rotary Club of Locust Valley 

SRP at Ann McArthur Primary School &  
Locust Valley Intermediate 

St. John’s of Lattingtown Church
T-Mobile

Town of Oyster Bay

Grantors

Bonnie and Arne Arnesen John Campbell Gina & Anthony Core

CLASS OF 2020

Friends in Need are Friends Indeed!

To view all our Hall of Famers go to: https://gbbgc.org/home/history/



$50,000 and Up
Anonymous 
Big Guy Foundation (Susan and Bruce Carusi) 
Boys & Girls Clubs of America 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank DellaFera 
Mr. and Mrs. Francis J. Ingrassia 

$25,000  - $49,999
Mr. and Mrs. Claudio Del Vecchio 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ferrante 
Mr. and Mrs. David R. Gelfand 
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Glowatz 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey E. Kelter 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Savasta 
Estate of Rosalind Walter 

$10,000  -  $24,999
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Ainslie III 
All Building Construction 
Mr. and Mrs. Arne Arnesen 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric S. Brook 
Mr. and Mrs. John T. Campbell 
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Carusi 
The Cilmi Family 
Frederic R. Coudert Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Good 
Mr. and Mrs. Ted Lachowicz 
Anonymous 
Mrs. Susan Lenoir 
Long Island Community Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick H. Mackay 
Mr. and Mrs. Al Palagonia 
Raymond J. & Mary C. Reisert Foundation, Inc. 
Rockwood Capital 
T-Mobile 
Town of Oyster Bay 
Mr. & Mrs. Harry Vonderlieth 

$5,000  -  $9,999
Alan R. Miller Foundation 
Ms. Sara Amani 
Angela and Scott Jaggar Foundation, Inc. 
Appellation Trading Company LLC 
Banfield Pet Hospital 
Mr. Angelo Bianco 
Drs. Philip A. Bonanno and Dorothy Whalen
Ms. Jane Borst 
Brownstone Agency Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Carlstrom 
Cosmo Tile & Stone Corp. 
Dunkin’ Joy in Childhood Foundation 
Forest Iron Works 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Fraschilla 
Michael and Libby Imperio 
Iris & Saul Katz Family Foundation  
	 (David & Holly Katz) 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Raso 
Maria Maroni- Meatballs Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Bradford Mott 
Mrs. Theresa Mall Mullarkey 

Neiman Marcus 
NY Community Bank Foundation 
NYS Alliance of Boys & Girls Clubs 
Pascucci Family Foundation 
Hon. and Mrs. Peter Quick 
The Raymond Crile Quick Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Riese 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph B. Ryan 
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard B. Shavel 
Mrs. Nancy Taylor 
Westbury Paper Stock Corp. (Anthony Core) 

$2,500  -  $4,999
Mr. Patrick Annello
Mr. and Mrs. John Bancroft 
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Bates 
Dr. Maria Torroella Carney and  
	 Mr. Joseph M. Carney 
Mr. and Mrs. Gianluca Carrabs 
Dime Community Bank 
Mr. and Mrs. James Fantaci 
Mr. Adam Flatto 
General Security, Inc. 
Glen Head Charity Fund, Inc. 
Carol and Dave Harrington 
Mr. and Mrs. James F. Hefelfinger 
Mr. Brian P. Keaveney 
Mr. and Mrs. Ian King 
Dr. and Mrs. James J. La Rosa 
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart Lubow 
Mrs. Anita K. Meltzer 
Ms. Anna Grace Oslansky 
Mr. and Mrs. John Owens 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Polke 
The PHFFoundation, Inc. 
The Project For Life, Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Nick Themelis 
UBS Financial Services Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Venuti 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward F. von Briesen 
Dr. and Mrs. James Widyn 
Mr. and Mrs. Steven C. Young 

$1,000  -  $2,499
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Acerra 
American Legion Howard Van Wagner  
	 Post 962 
Bank of America 
Mr. and Mrs. Jonathan Blattmachr 
Cornelius N. Bliss Memorial Fund 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel J. Brickman 
Mr. and Mrs. William Brown 
Mr. Sevan Chakiryan 
Charles Schwab Foundation 
Ms. Cathy Chernoff 
Mr. Justin Connolly 
Core Group Architects  
	 (Mr. Michael Sergio Tedesco) 
Mr. Angelo A. D’Andre 
Daniel Gale Sotheby’s International Realty 
Jack and Evelyn Dolce 

Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Ely 
Fidelity Charitable Gift Fund 
Ms. Jane C. Geever 
Glen Cove Printery 
Green Mountain Tent Rentals, LLP (John Evans) 
Greenberg Traurig, LLP 
Hon. Helene Gugerty and Hon. David Gugerty 
Ms. Constance T. Haydock 
Mr. and Mrs. David Joseph Hoyt 
Inverness Counsel LLC 
Mr. George Javian 
Mrs. Susan Karches Owens and  
	 Mr. Thomas Owens 
Mr. John Keane 
Mr. and Mrs. Tim Kelly 
Carol and James Large 
The Liu Chen Family 
Locust Valley Elementary Parents Council 
Steel Equities (The Lostritto Family) 
Mr. and Mrs. John Macaskill 
Mr. Robert W. MacDonald 
Mr. and Mrs. James E. MacDonald 
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Marentis 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Marini 
Martone Family Foundation 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael McGlone 
Ellen & John M. McMillin III 
Mill-Max Mg. Corp. (Mr. Claude Bahnik, CEO) 
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence O’Rourke 
Mr. Sean Paroff 
Silvana and Chris Pascucci 
Mr. Gilles Poll 
Mr. Peter E. Ponzini 
Mr.  Ramon Reyes 
Rivkin Radler 
Mr. and Mrs. Virgilio Rojas 
Ruskin Moscou Faltischek, P.C. 
Ryan, Mason & Lewis, LLP 
Mr. and Mrs. Marc Salerno 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Schieferstein 
Drs. Robert W. Schmitz and Erika Schmitz
Robin Senior 
Mr. and Mrs. Scott A. Simensky 
Mr. Sean Simensky 
Soundside Physical Therapy 
Mr. and Mrs. John A. Spinale 
St. John’s of Lattingtown Church 
The Klar Organization 
Mr. and Mrs. Brian R. Theirrien 
Saskia and Michael Thomson 
Todres & Co. 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin J. Tomlinson 
Mr. and Mrs. Roger Tribelhorn 
Mr. Brian Mastroberti 
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Wachtler 
Mr. and Mrs. Timothy Ward 
Westermann Sheehy Keenan Samaan & 
	 Aydelott, LLP 
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Wilpon 
Ms. Donna Winston 
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Witthuhn 
Tom Golon of Wonderland Tree Care 

Club Supporters
All gifts to our Annual Fund provide the critical resources the Club needs to remain flexible and resilient.



$1-$999
Amazon Smiles 
Americana Manhasset 
Mr. Archie Anderson 
Anonymous
Mr. Alan Aqualino 
Ms. Maria Arana 
Arcap Partners 
Ms. Molly Arceri 
Mr. and Mrs. Carlos Ariza 
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Armon 
Melissa and Edwin  
	 Arnesen-Trunzo/Gong 
Mr. Ed Arominski 
Ms. Katie Babinsky 
Mr. and Mrs. William A. Bales Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. John Banks 
Mr. Adam Barausky 
Mr. Salvatore Barbera 
Mr. Constantine Baris and  
	 Mrs. Elizabeth Macaluso 
Mr. John Bates 
Mr. Terence Baydala 
Mrs. Ellen Bellomo 
Ms. Carolyn Belotte 
Mr. and Mrs. John H. K. Belt 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Berritto 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bersh 
Best Farms Supermarket 
Mr. Ladd Bethune 
Ms. Melissa Bildner 
Mr. Stephen Bittel 
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Bocchino 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Bonventre 
Mrs. Kathy P. Borg 
Mr. and Mrs. Jack Boyd 
Vivian and Rich Brandenstein 
Dr. Robin Kozlowski and Mr. 
Michael Brielmann 
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Brienza 
Dr. Patrice Reives-Bright and 
Mr. Jerry Bright 
Brookville Country Club 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Budd 
Bullen Insurance Group 
Mr. and Mrs. Barry R. Burke 
Dr. and Mrs. Alan Butler 
Mr. and Mrs. Diego Calderin 
Mr. Clyde Caldwell 
Mr. Rick Campanella 
Mr. Joseph Candrevo 
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Capozzi 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Caristo 
Mr. and Mrs. James Carroll 
Mr. Thomas R. Carter 
Dr. and Mrs. Guy Caruso 
Mr. Robert Cassandro 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin B. Cassin 
Mrs. Marianne Cattier 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Cervini 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Cervoni 
Mr. and Mrs. Dustin Chase 
Mrs. Teri Hinckley Chase-Dunn 
Ms. Lia Chasen 
Mr. and Mrs. Justin Chilesky 
ChiroCORE 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Christovao 
Mr. and Mrs. John J. Cody Jr. 
Ms. Jehudith Cohen 

Mr. William Cohn 
Mr. Peter B. Colgrove & 
	 Mrs. Ann J. Miles 
Mr. Daniel P. Colucci 
Mr. and Mrs. Nicholas Conger 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter P. Connolly Jr. 
Ms. Amparo Connors 
Ms. Amparo Connors 
Anonymous 
Mr. and Mrs. Dana Converse 
Mrs. Carol Cook 
Ms. Frances Cook 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Cooney 
Mr. Andrew Cosgrove and  
	 Ms. Catherine Ames 
Ms. Carol Cotton 
Mr. and Mrs. Dan V. Covello 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Cruz & 
	 Family 
Mr. and Mrs. Fernando Cunha 
Mr. and Mrs. Francis P.  
	 Cunningham 
Mr. Michael Curless 
Custom Security 
Mr. and Mrs. John D’Addario III 
Mr. John Dalli 
Daniel Gale Sotheby’s  
	 International Realty 
Daniello Carting Company 
Daymaker 
Mr. Robert B. Deans III 
Delca Air Conditioning & Heating
Mr. Anthony Delia 
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas DeRancy 
Ms. Margaret Desmond 
Ms. Sarah DiMaggio 
Mr. and Mrs. Gary DiPietro 
Ms. Kathleen Dodd 
Mr. Ryan W. Doherty 
Doherty Breads, LLC 
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Dooley 
The Driscoll Family 
Eileen and James Duffy 
Duffy’s Bait & Tackle 
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony D. Duke Jr. 
Mr. Tyjar Dukes 
Mr. Tom Duncan 
Mr. Dennis J. Duva 
Mr. and Mrs. James Dvorak 
Ms. Betty Dykstra 
Mr. Jeffrey Eisenberg 
Mr. Alex Elawadi 
Jim and Cathy Eliseo 
Mr. Todd Evans 
Mr. Frank Iglesias 
Robert and Diane Fagiola 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Fahlbusch 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Falkenberg 
Mr. Louis Figari 
Ms. Margaret Finlay 
Ms. Ariel Fish 
Mr. Kevin Folks 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Foote 
Ms. Dorothy Frederick 
Ms. Maria Fredes 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Freni 
Ms. Emily T. Frick 
Friends Academy 
Mr. and Mrs. Mario Gallo 

Ms. Gail Gallucci 
Mr. and Mrs. Gibbs Gardner 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth A. Gatto 
Geico Philanthropic Foundation 
Georgia and James Giaccone 
Lisa and Reid Gibson 
Mrs. Helen Giordano 
Mr. and Mrs. Brian Giraldi 
Glen Cove Arena Taxi, LLC 
Glen Floors 
Glen Key Realty 
Gochman Group, Inc 
Gold Coast F.C. 
Gold Coast Smiles 
Ms. Jacqueline Goode 
Mr. Mark Gordon 
Got Sneakers, LLC 
Mr. Dale Granata 
Eileen & Patrick Grasso 
Mrs. Marie E. Graziose 
Mr. George Gridelli 
Taylor Griffin 
Mr. Paul Gruber 
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Guerra 
Mr. Michael Guidone 
Mr. Robert Gulmi 
Tim and Ellen Hanes 
Hans Auto Service 
Mr. Daniel J. Harrington 
Mr. Michael Hart 
FilePoint 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas A. Hawkins 
Ms. Susan R. Hegeman 
Mr. Timothy J. Hellmann 
Mr. & Mrs. John Hennegan 
Mrs. Claudine Higdon 
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Hinckley 
Mr. and Mrs. William Scott 
	 Hinckley 
Mr. Andrew Hodyl 
Mr. and Mrs. George Holiat 
Syosset Home Depot 
Mr. and Mrs. Bill Hoops 
Horman’s Pickles 
Mrs. Jennifer Hower 
Mr. Jeffrey Hulse 
Mr. Lou Iacucci 
Ms. Judi Budner 
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Incorvaia 
Mr. and Mrs. Peter Kellogg 
	 Ingerman 
Interstate Generator Inc. 
Mr. and Mrs. William S. Jacobs 
Ms. Judy James 
Mr. William Jandrisits 
Mrs. Cornelia C. Jennings 
Ms. Tara Jewell 
Joe’s Garage 
John G Hubler & Sons Roofing 
	 and Construction 
Mrs. Margaret S. Johnston 
Mr. Donald Jones 
Ms. Coleen Kanavos 
Mr. and Mrs. Gary P. Kaplan 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Kearon 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas M.  
	 Keogan Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert E. Ketcham 
Mr. and Mrs. Gerald F. Kirby 

Mr. Walter Kirby 
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Klar 
Klein Cleaners 
Mrs. Macaira Koch 
Ms. Lauren Kronenberger 
Mr. and Mrs. David Lamb 
Mr. Frank Lambraia 
LaMonica, Herbst & 
	 Maniscalo, LLP 
Mr. Brian Lang 
Ms. Amanda Laserson 
Mr. and Mrs. Russell E. Launer 
Mr. Lee E. Launer and Rev.  
	 Donna Launer 
Mr. and Mrs. Eamon M. Lavin 
Law Office of James P. Clark, P.C. 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher  
	 Lawton-Flatters 
Le Joaillier Fine Jewelry 
Mr. James Ledden 
Ms. Terri Lee 
Rev. and Mrs. Robert Leibold 
Lims, Inc., Lattingtown HOA 
Mr. Randall R. Lloyd 
Locust Valley Bookstore  
	 (Lisa & David Scully) 
Locust Valley Delicatessen 
Locust Valley Market 
Long Island Lead Assessment and 
	 Control 
The Lopez Family 
Ms, Jennifer LoPresti 
Mr. Stephen P. Lowe 
Maccarone Plumbing & Heating
Mr. and Mrs. William S. Mack, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Doug Madden 
Mr. Mark Magill 
Ms. Deborah Mahoney 
Mr. Jose Maldonado 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Marchiselli 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Marigliano 
Mr. and Mrs. Domenick Marinaro 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeff Martin 
Mr. and Mrs. Kenneth M. Martin 
Ms. Heather Martin 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel Matuzak 
Mr. and Mrs. Joel Mayer 
Ms. Alexis McAndrew 
Mr. Paul McBride 
Ms. Patricia McCarthy 
Mr. Michael P. McConville 
Mr. and Mrs. Daniel McCooey 
Mr. Herbert McCooey 
Mr. and Mrs. John McKenna 
Mr. David B. Meltzer 
Mr. Kevin Mendillo 
Patricia Galteri, Esq.  Meyer, 
	 Suozzi, English & Klein, PC 
Michael J. Berger & Co., LLP 
Mr. Owen Miehe 
Miller Nurseries, Inc. 
Mill-Max Mfg. Corp. 
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Milovcic 
Mr. and Mrs. Edward Minicozzi Jr. 
Mrs. Myrtle Minicozzi 
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Minicozzi 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Misiti Sr. 
Mr. Richard Mongelli 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank N. Mongero 

Club Supporters



Mr. Frank Mongero 
Mr. and Mrs. Anibal Monserrate 
Ms. Ann Marie Montoni 
Ms. Brittany Morgan 
Mr. and Mrs. Colin Morse 
Mr. Thomas Moseley 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Moseley 
Mrs. Rima Muth 
Ms. Anne Nardozza 
Nassau Country Club 
Tim Mangan
Mr. Drew Pohalski
Mr. Nelson Navas 
Mrs. Margalia Navas 
Dr. and Mrs. James R. Nemeth 
Anonymous 
Mr. Christopher Nigrel 
Mr. and Mrs. Barry Nobel 
Mr. and Mrs. Kevin Nolan 
North Shore Cesspool Cleaning
North Shore Roofing & 
	 Siding Corp. 
Frank Giovinazzo (North Shore 
	 Tree Service) 
Mr. Michael O’Brien 
Hon. Colin F. O’Donnell 
Mr. and Mrs. Ed O’Malley 
Ms. Jodie Orlassino 
Mr. Clifford Packingham and  
	 Ms. Tracy Dellomo 
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Panetta 
Mrs. A. Judy Paris 
Mr. and Mrs. William Parsons, Jr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Mitchell Pashkin 
Mr. David P. Pearson 
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory Peterson 
Mr. and Mrs. Orazio Petito 
Petrus Partners Ltd. 
Ms. Therese Piegare 
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Piegare 
Mr. and Mrs. R. Stuyvesant  
	 Pierrepont 
Mr. Roman Podpirka 
Mr. Kevin Porteus 
Portledge School 
Ms. Karli Portnoy 
Mr. William Posch 
Premier Benefit Plans, Inc. 
Mr. Christopher Principe 

Prologis Foundation 
R & V Cushman Fund of The Com-
munity Foundation of Jackson Hole 
Ms. Navita Ramlakhan 
Mr. and Mrs. David Rapelje 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald T. Rave 
Mr. Brian Ray 
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Reese 
Mr. Thomas Reid 
The Reilly Family 
Ms. Karen P. Restaino 
Ms. Linda M. Rhodes 
Mr. Richard Rhodes 
Ms. Melissa Rhodes 
Mr. Stephen C. Richbourg 
Riverhead Building Supply 
The Roger G. Cook Scholarship 
	 Fund 
Mr. Jerry Romano 
Mr. and Mrs. Dario Rossi 
Mr. Chris Rowe 
Mr. Dave Rupp 
Mr. and Mrs. Thadeus Rydzewski 
Dr. Marilyn Moffat Salant 
Phyllis and Jerry Samuels 
Mr. and Mrs. Blake Sand 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Savinetti Jr. 
Mrs. Barbara J. Savinetti 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Sbiroli 
Mr. Charles Schaffner 
Mr. Herbert W. Schierhorst 
Mr. Benjamin Schwartz 
SDC Distributors, Inc. 
Mr. Charles Seaman 
Sebonack Golf Club 
Mr. and Mrs. Bob Seltzer 
Mr. Amendeo Dino Sgueglia 
Mr. George Shaddock 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher P. Shea 
Mrs. Nancy Sage Shea 
Dr. and Mrs. John P. Sheehy 
Ms. Vivian R. Shelton 
Steve and Maria Sidor 
Mr. and Mrs. Jesse Silver 
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Singe 
Mr. and Mrs. Aaron Slonim 
Smiros and Smiros Architects 
Mr. and Mrs. George W. Smith Jr. 
Mrs. Virginia M. Smith 

Mr. Kevin S. Smith 
Soundside Physical Therapy 
Mr. Eugene P. Souther 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald J. Speranza 
Jr. 
Mr. Barrie Curtis Spies 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert D. Spina 
Ms. Christina Stanco 
Mr. William H. Standinger III 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph B. Stapleton 
Mr. Ken M. Sternfeld 
Mr. and Mrs. Chris Stoehr 
Mr. Michael Sullivan, Sr. 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Sutherland 
Mr. Charles Talley 
Mr. and Mrs. Donald B. Tansill III 
The Sunshine Fund- Daniel Gale 
Sotheby’s International Realty 
Ms. Christine E. Thomaides 
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher 
	 Thompson 
Thrive Capital Management, LLC 
Mr. George F. Tomlinson 
Tony & Nick Masonry 
Mr. and Mrs. Dean C. Trautmann 
TRITEC Development Group, LLC 
Mr. Nicholas G.Trum 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Tyler 
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Uber 
UBS Financial Services Inc. 
Ms. Judith Upright 
Mr. Nicholas Valastro 
Mr. and Mrs. Steven Valli 
Mr. Christian J. Van Kovics 
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Vasquez 
Mr. and Mrs. Anthony Ventrella 
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph N. Villella 
Mr. Richard Volpe 
Mr. Robert E. Vorisek 
Mr. and Mrs. Jeremy Vose 
Mr. and Mrs. William J. Wall 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas J. Walsh 
Ms. Madlyn Walton 
Mr. and Mrs. Lawrence W. Ward 
Mr. Louis Warner Jr. 
Mr. Lawrence Washington 
Mr. Seth H. Watkins 
Mr. Matthew Werner 
Mr. Raymond L. Widelski 

Dr. Kathleen Wieman, DVM 
Mr. & Mrs. Kenneth Woods 
Mr. Andrew Yuse 
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Zambuto 
Mr. Jerry Zaro 
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Zelman 
Mr. Ron Zembko 
Zimmermann 
Mr. and Mrs. Thomas Zoller 

In Kind Donation
Dr. and Mrs. Andrew Bates
Mr. and Mrs. Eric S. Brook
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Carlstrom
Susan and Bruce Carusi
Ms. Cathy Chernoff
The City of Glen Cove
Ms. Jenny Conteras
Ms. Leigh Ann Eliseo (Daisy  
	 Troop 208)
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Ely
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce R. Fox
G. Willikers (Asgeir Asgeirsson)
Glen Cove Printery
Glen Head Country Club
Mr. and Mrs. Adam Good
Mr. John Hoban
Dr. and Mrs. Eric Hochberg
Mr. and Mrs. Christopher Law-
ton-Flatters
Ms. Kristin Maher
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Marini
Mr. and Mrs. Bradford Mott
Nassau Country Club  
(Mr. Drew Pohalski)
Hon. Colin F. O’Donnell
Ms. Jodie Orlassino
Mr. and Mrs. Dennis Riese
Mrs. Lisa Rudloff- Huntington  
	 Country Club
Staples
Suzanne Aral-Boutros Agency
The Ritz Carlton Bacara
Mr. and Mrs. Gian Villella
Mr. and Mrs. Charles Zambuto

Club Supporters

PRESIDENTS CIRCLE 
$50,000 AND UP
All benefits offered to the R. Brinkley 
Smithers Society below. Two tables of 
ten at the Gala.

Members of the Presidents Circle 
give at the highest level, raising 
the bar on philanthropic giving. We 
greatly appreciate their extraordinary 
leadership.

THE R. BRINKLEY SMITHERS 
SOCIETY
$25,000 - $49,999
All benefits offered to the Jeremiah 
Milbank Society below. Table of ten at 
the Gala.  

JEREMIAH MILBANK SOCIETY  
$10,000 - $24,999
All benefits offered to the 1950 Soci-
ety below. Full page ad in June Gala 
Journal. National recognition in the 
Jeremiah Milbank catalog. Invitation 
to a private Club tour with the  Execu-
tive Director followed by dinner.

1950 SOCIETY 
$5,000 - $9,999
All benefits offered to the Mentor So-
ciety below. Two tickets to the Gala. 
Invitation to College Signing Day.

MENTOR SOCIETY  
$2,500 - $4,999
All benefits offered to the Keystone 
Society below. Athletic sponsor sign 
in our gymnasium.

KEYSTONE SOCIETY  
$1,000 - $2,499
Listing in Club’s annual report. Invi-
tation to a special donor appreciation 
event. Recognition in our lobby.

HERITAGE CLUB  
Ensuring the Future Needs of 
Club Members in your Estate 
Planning
National recognition in BGCA’s Annual 
Report. Listing in GBBGC’s Annual 
Report. Invitation to a special donor 
appreciation event. Recognition in our 
lobby.

Recognition Societies Legend



OPENING DOORS FOR A BRIGHTER FUTURE
I 

n mid 2019, Grenville Baker Boys & Girls Club began construction on a bold project to expand and 
improve our Clubhouse to provide a diverse mix of recreational and educational spaces that is both 

inviting and fosters the wellness and success of all kids. 

With the COVID shutdown and all it meant for our children and teens, the need for our programs has 
only grown. At the outset of the project, we had hoped to be back in our “new” building by the end of 
2020. Of course, construction was delayed for a short time due to the pandemic, but we were back at 
work by May. By December, much of the major work had been completed and we began to turn to the 
finishing touches. Our opening date has shifted to 2021.

Over the course of 2020, we were able to capture the exciting phases of our construction. When we  
welcome kids back, the renovated Clubhouse will feature an abundance of natural light, sustainable  
materials, and inviting aesthetics. 

Beyond the newness of steel beams and safety features of our Clubhouse is the promise of new  
possibilities for our kids. Our modern facility will provide traditional and non-traditional learning spaces 
and multi-purpose facilities for recreation, athletics, gathering, and play. There will be a dedicated space 
for the youngest members, studios for art and dance, a public meeting room, and new teen and tween 
centers for middle and high school students. There will be tutoring and quiet learning spaces, digital  
media and technology labs, dining and gathering spaces, and a teaching kitchen. Ultimately, there will 
be a special place for everyone.

Add your name to the Great Futures of the kids at Grenville Baker Boys and Girls Club by going to www.gbbgc.org to make a donation.



$500,000 and Up
Mr. and Mrs. Lee Ainslie III
Big Guy Foundation (Susan and  
	 Bruce Carusi)
State of New York
 

$250,000- $499,999 
Anonymous
Mr. and Mrs. Arne Arnesen
 

$100,000-$249,999 
Mr. and Mrs. Claudio Del Vecchio
Mr. and Mrs. Frank DellaFera
Mr. and Mrs. Francis J. Ingrassia
Mr. and Mrs. Jeffrey E. Kelter
Pascucci Family Foundation
Mr. Russell Rosenthal
Mr. and Mrs. Joseph Savasta
Mr. and Mrs. Edward F.  
	 von Briesen
Mr. and Mrs. Harry Vonderlieth
 

$50,000-$99,999 
Green Mountain Tent Rentals, LLP  
	 (John Evans)
NYS Empire State Development
The Project For Life, Inc.
The Williams Family
 

$25,000-$49,999 
Mr. and Mrs. Eric S. Brook
Mr. and Mrs. William Brown
Mr. and Mrs. John T. Campbell
The Cilmi Family
Mr. and Mrs. Michael Ferrante
Mr. and Mrs. Eamon M. Lavin
Mr. and Mrs. Patrick H. Mackay
Mr. and Mrs. Stephen Meister
Estate of Rosalind Walter
 

$10,000-$24,999 
Drs. Philip S. Bonanno and  
	 Dorothy Whalen
Mr. and Mrs. Eric Carlstrom
Michael and Libby Imperio
Mr. and Mrs. Ted Lachowicz
Mrs. Susan Lenoir
Ms. Hillary Lieb
Ms. Susan Petersen Lubow
Raymond J. & Mary C. Reisert  
	 Foundation, Inc.
 

$5,000-$9,999 
Alan R. Miller Foundation
Appellation Trading Company LLC
Mr. and Mrs. John Bancroft
Mr. and Mrs. Frank Berritto
Mr. and Mrs. Bruce Carusi
Mr. and Mrs. Richard Fraschilla
Mr. and Mrs. Mark Glowatz
Mr. and Mrs. Ian King

Ms. Sarah Lubow
Maria Maroni- Meatballs Inc.
Hon. Colin F. O’Donnell
Mr. and Mrs. Leonard B. Shavel
The Raymond Crile Quick  
	 Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. Brian R. Theirrien
Mr. Nicholas G. Trum
Mr. and Mrs. Philip Wachtler
Dr. and Mrs. James Widyn
 

$2,500-$4,999 
Mr. and Mrs. Andrew DeNatale
Mr. and Mrs. Stuart Lubow
The PHF Foundation, Inc.
UBS Financial Services Inc.
Mr. and Mrs. Steven C. Young
 

$1,000-$2,499 
American Legion Howard Van  
	 Wagner Post 962
Mr. and Mrs. Paul D. Annunziato
Mr. and Mrs. Louis Brienza
Mr. and Mrs. Dan V. Covello
Ms. Jane C. Geever
Mr. and Mrs. David Joseph Hoyt
Mr. and Mrs. Albert Isernio
Mr. George Javian
Mr. and Mrs. Manny Kazanas
Mr. and Mrs. James E.  
	 MacDonald
Mr. and Mrs. Paul Marini
Martone Family Foundation

Mr. & Mrs. Richard McCord
Mr. and Mrs. John Owens
Ms. Hazel Petersen
 

$1-$999 
Mr. and Mrs. Seth Bernstein
Mr. and Mrs. Robert Bersh
Mr. and Mrs. Fred Bliss
Mrs. Katherine Cuddeback
Mr. Michael Curless
Custom Security
Mr. and Mrs. Douglas DeRancy
Ms. Joan DiMenna
Ms. Betty Dykstra
Mr. and Mrs. James Fanale
Ms. Bridget Fetter
Ms. Allison Glackin
Mr. and Mrs. Ronald Hinckley
Mrs. Teri Hinckley Chase-Dunn
Law Office of James P. Clark, P.C.
Randi Levine & Howard Rombom
Mr. and Mrs. Gregory B. Myers
Mr. and Mrs. Raymond Nielsen
Prologis Foundation
Mr. and Mrs. John R. Reese
Ms. Melissa Rhodes
Edward and Valida Scott
Mr. Michael Sullivan, Sr.
Bill and Joyce Tyree
Mr. and Mrs. Edwin Vasquez

*Listing at time of printing



	 2020

Revenue and Support	

Donations	 $357,948

Grants	 204,756

Special Events Revenue, net of direct expenses	 249,953

Program Fees	    66,729

Royalty Income, net of related expenses	 227,710

Total Operating Revenue	 $1,107,096

Capital Campaign Contributions	     594,316

Total Support	 $1,701,412

Expenses	

Program Services	 $1,520,561

Management and General	 128,152

Fundraising	 337,315

Total Operating Expenses	 $1,986,028

Capital Campaign Expenses	 220,066

Total Expenses	 $2,206,094

Other Income (Expenses)

Dividends and Interest, net of expenses	  $174,844

Realized loss on sale of investments	 (1,576,995)

Unrealized increase in market value of investments	 1,175,322

Depreciation	  (147,423)

Total Other Income (expenses)	  ($374,252)

Increase in Net Assets	  ($878,934)

Net Assets-Beginning of year	 $23,496,034

Net Assets-End of year                                                               $22,617,100

GBBGC derives its operating revenue from five 
main  funding sources: Donations, Grants, Special 
Events, Program Fees and Royalty Income. 

During the 2020 Calendar Year, 77% of 
GBBGC expenses were directly related to 
Program Services. 17% were associated with 
Fundraising and 6% were associated with 
Management and General Services of the 
organization.

Program Services
Fundraising
Management and General

Audited by Todres & Company, LLP.

18%23%

32%

6%

21%

Donations 
Grants 
Special Events
Program Fees
Royalty Income

Statement of Activities
January 1st, 2020 through December 31st, 2020

For more information or questions regarding our financial  
statements, please call (516) 759-5437, ext. 212.

The Club meets 19 of the Better Business Bureau’s 20 standards 
for charity accountability.

Operating
Revenue

$1,107,096

77%

17%

6%
Operating
Expenses
$1,986,028

Total Operating Revenue

Total Operating Expenses



135 Forest Ave • Locust Valley, NY 11709 • 516-759-5437 • www.gbbgc.org

Directors

Carole M. Bates
Susan F. Altamore Carusi 
Frank J. DellaFera
Beatriz Fraschilla
Kathy Gelfand
Natalia P. Good
Susan Lenoir
Melissa Meister
Hon. Colin F. O’Donnell
Sean N. Simensky
Nicholas G. Trum
Edward F. von Briesen
Dr. James G. Widyn

Advisory Board

Ross H. Auerbach
Eric J. Carlstrom
Stephen Ely
James E. MacDonald
Elizabeth McCaul
Anita K. Meltzer
Theresa Mall Mullarkey
Joseph B. Ryan

* �Current Board at  
time of printing.

Administrative Staff 

Ramon Reyes 
Executive Director 

Marc Bilbrey 
Associate Director 

Melissa Rhodes 
Director of Program & 
Professional Development 
  
Saskia M. Thomson
Director of Philanthropy 

Christine Thomaides 
Director of Special 
Events and Corporate 
Development 

Karann Pashkin 
Director of Finance

Shirley Durkin-Freni 
Human Resource Specialist 

Karli Portnoy
Development Assistant 

Helen Uber
Marketing & Media 
Manager

Program Staff 

Rose DiMaggio 
Member Services 
Coordinator

Michelle Gallucci
Director of Youth 
Development K-5

Carlos Pumar 
Director of Youth 
Development K-5

Stephanie Urio 
Director of Teen Programs 

Board of Directors 

Executive Committee 

John T. Campbell
President 

Patrick H. Mackay
Chairman

D. Arne Arnesen
Anthony Cilmi
Vice Presidents
 
Kimberly Bancroft
Secretary
 
Barbara King
Assistant Secretary
 
Eric Brook
Treasurer &  
President-Elect

Gianluca Carrabs
Assistant Treasurer

MISSION
To inspire and enable all young 
people to realize their potential 
as productive, responsible and 
caring citizens and community 
leaders of tomorrow.{


